
"Nimrodel",

183 Mckean Road,

Oldbury,

Warley,

West Midlands, 

B69 4AG
Dear Reader,

Here at last is Mallorn 10, I hope you will like it.
I realise that it has been a long time in the pipeline, but though 
I am not new to magazine publishing, I am new to this particular 
magazine, and there have been problems, trials and tribulations I 
did not forsee .

I would like to extend my most grateful thanks to 
a small band of people, for without them the magazine would still not 
be here. Lucy Matthews and Adrian Cuthbert, for their sterling 
illustration work; Pauline Baynes for taking time, valuable time, 
to complete a new front cover for the magazine; Howard Rosenblum for 
transcribing the tapes of the A.G.M. speeches and Messrs. George Allen 
and Unwin for being so kind as to let us reproduce several of the 
Professor's pieces; finally to Lester Simons who has again volunteered 
to do all the typing for Mallorn.

As I said I hope the magazine meets with your 
approval; if it does, does not or if in fact you have any comment 
at all on the magazine, please write to me at the above address - 
I would also solicit material for Mallorn 11, which I hope will take 
less time than 10 did - articles, poetry, fiction and especially 
art-work and artists willing to do pieces under commission.

I wish you all health, long life and good reading.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin John Young,
Editor
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